
Honorable Supervisors, I am writing to wholeheartedly support the recommendations made by 

MCA as submitted in advance of the 10/13/2020 Supervisors meeting on the county Cannabis 

Program. 

 

Sincerely  

 

Bret Cooperrider  

Vegetable and Cannabis Farmer 

Hummingbird Farm 

Redwood Valley  

 


